
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF MARCH 3, 2025 
 
 
THEME:  We began working on our unit based on the story Over in the 
Meadow by Jack Ezra Keats. We also worked on our St. Patrick’s Day 
theme.  
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter Q this week. We 
worked on color and shape matching/identification in our work bins. We 
also practiced positional concepts and big/little. We worked on fine 
motor skills and sorting skills.  
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made queens for the letter Q. We 
made March placemats. We will be making shamrock people and 
completing the letter Q page in our letter books.  
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will continue working on our 
unit based on the story Over in the Meadow. We will continue our St. 
Patrick’s Day theme and introduce the letter R. 
 
READING NIGHT:  Lawn Manor Reading Night will take place on 
Thursday, March 6 from 6:00pm – 8:00pm. The theme of the evening 
will be the books of Suzanne Lang (The Grumpy Monkey series). Come 
enjoy a fun-filled evening of crafts, games, books and more! 
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Wednesday, March 19 will be a remote 
learning day for EC/PreK student due to a staff Early Childhood 
Conference. Activities will be posted on Seesaw that day. In order to be 
counted present, please complete at least one activity.  
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Thursday, March 6 – Lawn Manor Reading Night – 6:00pm-
8:00pm 

 Wednesday, March 19 – Remote Learning Day EC/PreK 

 Friday, March 21 – No EC/PreK classes – District Early 
Dismissal Day 

 Monday, March 24 – Friday, March 28 – Spring Break 

 Tuesday, April 1 – No School – Teacher Institute 

 Tuesday, April 8 – Field Trip to Beverly Arts Center to see Peter 
Pan – 9:30AM – 12:00PM 

 
 

 


